MAYOR'S FUND TO ADVANCE NEW YORK CITY

MICHAEL R. BLOOMBERG MAYOR, CITY OF NEW YORK

ROB SPEYER Chair, Board of Advisors

MEGAN SHEEKEY PRESIDENT

December 18, 2012

Mr. Yen Chou President Chinese American Parent-Student Council of New York City

Dear Mr. Chou:

With sincere gratitude, I am writing to thank you for CAPSC's great support of Hurricane Sandy restoration efforts and LYH Corp's very generous donation of \$20000.00 (check #1536) to the Mayor's Fund to Advance New York City. As the City goes through the process of assessment, relief, and recovery, it is great leaders like you and all the CAPSC members that allow us to maximize our reach and help even more New Yorkers and communities in their time of need. To date, we have been able to provide hot food, toiletries, baby supplies, warm clothing, blankets, cleaning materials, and other essential supplies at distribution sites, as well as launch programs to assist nonprofits and small businesses affected by the hurricane. Your partnership will also be invaluable to longer-term efforts to rebuild neighborhoods affected by the hurricane. We are so grateful for CAPSC's commitment to giving help and hope to those who need it most.

Many thanks again for the compassion you have shown and for supporting this critical work. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 212-788-7794. Warm wishes for the holiday season.

Sincerely

Megan Sheekey

cc: LYH Corp

We acknowledge your donation and confirm that no goods or services were received in connection with this contribution. This correspondence is provided to meet the requirement of Section 170(f)(8) of the Internal Revenue Code, and your contribution is deductible to the extent provided by law. Please retain this correspondence for your tax records.